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Runama

orting Women Affected by Prostitution

Ms Gaye Dalton

27™ February 2019

Dear Ms Dalton

We acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of February 18" 2019. Ruhama takes its
obligations under the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) very seriously.

We have reviewed your email of April 9" 2018 entitled ||| | [ GGG

We are satisfied that such an email: sent unsolicited us and to other parties, from an
external third party (yourself), is not subject to the GDPR.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Benson

CEO
Ruhama

Ruhama, 30-31 Camden Street, Dublin 2.
Tel. 353 (0)1 8360292. www.ruhama.ie





